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As a Democrat and Oregon native, with the shocking infringement of our democracy 

under the current administration, we Oregonians must not further erode our ability to 

protect that democracy. HB 3075 will disproportionately harm and create barriers of 

entry for the populations most at risk of civil injustice under the current administration. 

It is my request that Oregon’s judiciary protect and empower Oregonians, not disarm 

us at a time like this. 


